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1. Controllers Appointments. 

Congratulations to Steve Edgar and Iain Phillips on their appointment, by the EMOA 
Committee, as Level C Controllers. 

2. Winter League 2018/19 

The final event of this winter’s league is Wednesday 20th February. Permission to hold the 
event at Fosse Meadows has been refused, because of ground conditions and 
redevelopment work; the event has now been moved to Quorn.  

The average attendance at the current Winter League events to date has been 34. The two 
night forest events had an attendance of 21 and 23. The 2017/18 League had an average 
attendance of 32. 

Congratulations to Anna, Imogen and Libby on organising an excellent event at the 
Hermitage 

3. Summer League 2019. 

Ursula has found event officials for all the Summer League Events. The first event of the 
League will take place on Monday 29th April. 

As Iain Tebbutt is no longer a member of the club, we are now searching for a member to 
look after compiling the winter and summer league tables. 

4. Level C (Regional) and Level B (National) Events 2020 

A draft Level C programme for 2020 has been submitted to the Regional Fixtures Secretary 
for her consideration.   

It is LEI’s turn to host the East Midlands Championships in November 2020.  The proposed 
venue is Bradgate, Swithland and the Brand. The November 2019 Level C event has been 
moved from Bradgate to Cademan to accommodate the Championships. 

5. British Sprint Championships 2019 

A first draft budget for the event has been drawn up. When it is finalised, it will be circulated 
to committee members 

A quote has been received from SI to handle entries, results processing on the day and start 
time allocations for both the Heats and Finals. This quote has been accepted. SI will also be 
handling entries for the British Middles hosted by DVO on the Sunday. 

Agreement has been reached with the University on access and use of facilities. 

We will be using the University catering to provide food for the helpers. 

6 Yvette Baker Cup and Trophy Final 2021. 

Provisional agreement has been received from Northamptonshire CC to use Irchester 
Country Park for the event. 
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